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           20th September 2024 

Dear Parents 

Individual Photographs  

You will have the opportunity for your child to be photographed on Friday, 27th September.  

Every child will automatically have an individual photograph taken, and with their school age 

siblings, during the morning. 

However, if you would like a group photograph taken with a pre-school sibling please complete 

the form below and return it to school so we have some idea of the number of parents who will 

be on the premises.  On the morning, we ask that those parents with pre-school children should 

arrive at school at 8.30am so that their photographs can be taken first.  Please access the school 

by the main playground gate. If the weather is dry, we plan that parents will wait in the 

playground until it is their turn for the photograph when they will come in to the hall.  

Yours sincerely 

Tina Holditch 

Headteacher 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS  

Please only send in one form per family – with your eldest child. 

I would like a photograph taken with a pre-school child/children 

 

Name of child         …………………………………………………..    Class …….. 

 

   …………………………………………………..  ……... 

 

 


